
Dietz, Sidney 

8/26/2013 5:18:15 PM
rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov (rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Rachel -

Thanks for the note. I'll give you a call in the am.

yours,

sid
415 703-5921 (desk) 
415 209-3854 (mob)

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard.

From: Peterson, Rachel A. [mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2013 08:52 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney
Subject: RE: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Greetings Sid,

I don’t have your direct phone number. Could you give me a call at your convenience, please? 
I want to talk about a meeting I had on Friday that was initiated by someone in PG&E’s EE 
group.

Thanks,
Rachel

Rachel Peterson

Policy Advisor to Commissioner Florio

California Public Utilities Commission

SB GT&S 0311153

mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov


(415) 703-2872

rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, August 09, 2013 3:06 PM 
To: Peterson, Rachel A.
Subject: Energy-efficiency incentives PD?

Rachel -

Hi there!

Would you be willing to talk to PG&E about the EE incentives PD? It’s on the calendar for 
5Sep, but I’ve heard it’s likely to be held.

Thanks!

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0311154

mailto:rachel.peterson@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:SBD4@pge.com
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